

Nelson Mandela University Prof. Sibongile Muthwa Vice-Chancellor Port Elizabeth South Africa

Neuchâtel, 10th August 2020

Dear Prof. Muthwa,

It is with great sadness that we learned of the death of Prof. Lungile Pepeta, Executive Dean of the Faculty of Health Sciences at Nelson Mandela University.

CIES representatives had the pleasure to meet Prof. Pepeta on several occasions as part of events organised within the framework of the NMU/FIFA/CIES Executive Programme in Sport Management.

He will be remembered as a spirited and humorous man who always supported our activities with enthusiasm.

CIES wishes to extend its deepest condolences to his wife and family, as well as to the entire NMU community.

Vincent Schatzmann General Secretary

